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Chugach members 
elected two directors 
to the utility’s seven-
member board of 
directors. Election results 
were announced Friday, 
May 20, at the annual 
meeting.

The meeting, held 
at ChangePoint in 
Anchorage, was the 
first in-person annual 
meeting since 2019. 

Chugach members elect two directors to utility board

For the first time, Chugach combined its annual 
meeting and member appreciation event, successfully 
bringing hundreds together on May 20 to enjoy the 
sunny weather and festivities. 

Members took bucket truck rides, power plant tours, 
and played lawn games. Hot dogs and hamburgers 
were served, and members learned about Chugach 

and community services, energy efficiency and 
conservation, electric vehicles, and even zoomed 
around on e-bikes. {104734}  

Chugach appreciates its more than 90,000 members 
every day and was happy to see so many come out 
for the event to celebrate being a part of a member-
owned electric cooperative.

Sunshine and smiles: Member Appreciation Event enjoyed by hundreds 

There were 284 
members who registered 
at the meeting and 
an estimated 400 in 
attendance overall.

Chugach members re-
elected Rachel Morse 

and elected Sisi Cooper 
in this year’s election. 
Cooper previously 
served on the board of 
directors from 2012-18.

In the 2022 election, 
10,677 members of 
record—or 11.8%—cast 
ballots. Of the members 
who voted, 10,383 voted 
electronically, 195 used 
mail-in paper ballots, 
and 99 voted in person 

at the annual meeting. 
Chugach members 
also approved a bylaw 
amendment that allows 
more time for members 
to return paper ballots in 
the annual election.

Board elects officers  
at May 25 meeting

Chair: Bettina Chastain 
Vice Chair: Mark Wiggin 
Secretary: Sam Cason 
Treasurer: Harold Hollis

Rachel Morse Sisi Cooper
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Member number hide-n-seek
Find your member number in 

{brackets} in the Outlet and get 

a $100 credit on your electric bill. 

Call Chugach at 907- 563-7366 to 

claim your prize.  

Green CornerGreen Corner
          Reducing our carbon footprint

Streaming online content 
with electronic equipment 
that has earned the 
ENERGY STAR® rating will 
use 25 to 30% less energy 
than standard equipment.

Source: Energy.gov

From Engineering to Operations to 
Member Services, all of Chugach’s 
roughly 460 employees live and 
work in Alaska.

Each month we will introduce you 
to one of our employees who work 
every day to provide safe, reliable 
power to our members.

Tim, who came to Chugach in November 
2021 with 28 years of power generation 
experience, enjoys working with his 
team to bring improvements and 
solutions to the plants he is responsible 
for operating and maintaining.

Name: Tim Hevrin
Position: Plant Manager, 
Peaking & Hydro
Time at Chugach: 7 months

Chugach members win prizes
Chugach members who voted in the 
annual election and attended the annual 
meeting are reaping the rewards of 
participation. Nancy Darigo and Lee 
Madison each won a free year of 
electricity (up to 10,000 kWh) after voting 
in the election. All members who voted 
were entered into the prize drawing.

Member Luanne Pelagio took home the 
Chevy pickup, a surplus vehicle offered by 
Chugach, after being the lucky winner of 
the drawing from registered members who 
attended the annual meeting.  Thank you 
to all of our members who took part in the 
2022 annual election and meeting. 

Members Lee Madison and Nancy Darigo each won a year of free electricity

Member Luanne Pelagio behind the wheel after winning a 2006 Chevy truck

In the community Chugach employees joined thousands of volunteers across Anchorage picking up trash as 
part of the 2022 Citywide Cleanup sponsored by the Anchorage Chamber of Commerce.


